MCGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 18th,1929.

Colonel Wilfrid Bovey,
Director,
Department of Extra-mural Relations.
Dear Colonel Bovey:-
Regarding the enclosed letter
from Professor Nobbs, I would say that we shall be

glad to meet his railway and pullman expenses and

?

any expenses up to seventy-five dollars ($75.00) out of

the Applied Seience Travelling appropriation. Ideas of
personal expenditure vary so much that I am afraid I cannot
guarantee to meet the entire cost of his trip out of such
funds.
Prusting that this will be satisfactory,
I remain

Yours very truly
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